
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             29th October 2017  
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This Sunday Evening 29th October: 
      Change of Programme. Vaughan McAlley will 

play flute at the 5pm Student Mass. 

Accompanied by our Heritage Pipe Organ.  

Next Sunday Evening 05th November: 
           An ensemble from the  

Australian Chamber Choir will sing at 

the 5pm Student Mass.  

 

On Sunday Evening 12th November: 
           The Geminiani String Quartet will 

play at the 5pm Student Mass. 
 

On Sunday Evening 19th November: 
           The St Carthage’s Music Group will lead the 

singing at the 5pm Student Mass.  



 
Our Parish Steering Group has prepared a survey that aims 

to “Get the feel” for what St Carthage’s Parish Community 

want now and into the future. 

The survey has been emailed to all parishioners and friends 

who have indicated they wish to be circulated each week 

with the Parish Newsletter by email. 

Other parishioners may wish to take the form home and 

post it back to: 

 

30 Bayles St, Parkville Vic 3052 

  

or simply fold and place it in the collection basket at Mass. 

Rapid returns would be helpful. 

Paper copies are available from the church porch. 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Parkville Conference has been most fortunate in receiving a family 

bequest from a generous parishioner who wishes to remain anonymous. 

The instructions from the parishioner are that this bequest should be 

disbursed on out programs during the financial year 2017-2018. 

Two of the main areas of support from this bequest are for asylum 

seekers: 

• Brigidine Asylum Seekers Project (BASP). Our Conference consulted BASP 

regarding the situation facing asylum seekers from Manus Island who recently 

arrived in Australia for critical medical treatment. This has placed a great 

strain on accommodation generally for BASP. Our Conference has decided to, 

in effect, adopt as asylum seeker family in need of accommodation while the 

family seeks training and then hopefully, employment. BASP has paid the 

bond and first month’s rental for a 3 x bedroom house. Our bequest has 

covered a further 10 months rental for this accommodation. 

• Asylum Seekers Resource Centre (ASRC). Our Conference consulted the ASRC 

concerning its most pressing requirements in attempting to address the 

needs of the ever-increasing numbers of asylum seekers arriving in our 

comminities. ASRC requested that this donation be used to purchase milk. 

ASRC requires over 600 litres of milk per week. Our bequest will provide 5,000 

litres. 

• Special Education and back to School Grants for disadvantaged families in the 

inner-city areas. 

• StVdeP Mobile Mission in Brunswick Street Fitzroy for food, sleeping bags, 

blankets, etc. 

• Back-packs including waterproof ground sheets, thermos flasks, blankets and 

other items to assist the homeless on our streets. Backpacks will be 

distributed free via StVdeP Soup Vans. 

• St Vincent’s Hospital Psych patients in need of toiletries. Clothing and other 

necessary items. 

• Grants for RMIT disabled students at risk of not finishing their courses due to 

financial hardship. Grants are provided for voice recognition software and 

other assistive technology on an individual needs basis. 

 



 

 

 



 



 

Adelaide Pastor and church historian. Mark Worthing has 

written a most readable paperback entitled “Martin Luther” a 

wild boar in The Lords Vineyard” He gives a fair appraisal of 

Luther’s reforming preaching and theology. 

Many of the reforms he talked about, such as the Eucharist in 

the language of the people and the sharing of the cup at 

communion time, were eventually restored within the Catholic 

Church five hundred years later. 

In 1999 the Roman Catholic Church and the Lutheran World 

Federation issued a “Joint Declaration on the Doctrine of 

Justification” noting the significant steps toward reunion of 

these two Churches. 

The Lutherans were the most significant Christian Church that 

influenced the Catholics to develop Sacred Scripture in 

academic life and pastoral preaching. The Lutherans have 

encouraged married clergy since their early days. 

 

Book available from  

Pauline Books, 7 Denmark Hill Rd East Hawthorn 

Phone: 9882 3424  

Price $28 Paperback 



 


